
Concerts
in the Park Sturges Park

Thursday
Evenings

June - July - August

7:00 PM

Sturges Park Band Shell

The Concerts in the Park series takes place from late June to
the end of August and is held at the Sturges Park band shell. 
 
These concerts are designed to be fun family events to bring
the community together and enjoy summer evenings on
Buffalo Lake.
 
Please submit your donation by: April 1, 2022

Great Music
 
                   Fun Family Event

Thank you for your donation.  We rely solely on your donations to book the finest talent for Concerts in the Park.

Parks & Rec Director - Lee Ryan
212 Central Ave, Buffalo, MN 55313

 763-684-5429
 lee.ryan@ci.buffalo.mn.us

For More Info Contact:


